
Public Notice 

DEREGISTRATION AND REVOCATION OF PRACTICE LICENCES 

This is to notify the general public that 

Mr. Michael Ouma Odero (Pictured) is no 

longer a registered member of KNDI with 

effect from 17
th
 August 2020 having been 

found guilty of Gross-Misconduct and is 

not authorized to practice as a Clinal 

Nutritionist in the Republic of Kenya 

under the professional licence Reference 

Number G/2298/17 by KNDI and by 

extension Private Practice license No. 

KNDI/REG/PP13/20 for Middle Health 

Solution (BN/9PCQVKZ).  

Any engagement with regard to 

professional business with him shall be at 

personal risk.  
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